
 

Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/952                                                                  Date : 22.02.2024 

 To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA 

 Dear Sir/Madam, 

 Subject : IMPORTANT - Regarding VC meeting between the members of 

Plexconcil and Walmart’s sourcing team. 

  

 We wish to inform you that we have arranged a virtual meeting with the Walmart’s 

sourcing team on dated 23.02.2024 at 12noon.   

 Interested members are requested to send the following information to 

bharti@plexconcil.org; yash@plexconcil.org by today 5pm.  

  

Company 

name 

City Representative 

Name 

Email Id Contact 

Number  

Product 

description 

            

            

 

 On confirmation, we will be sending the joining link to the interested members.  

  

  

 Best regards, 

  

Bharti Parave  

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

  

The Plastics Export Promotion Council  

  

mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org
mailto:yash@plexconcil.org


 

 


